
 

 
 
 
To: 
Magyar Atlétikai Szovetség  

 
  

 
 

Lausanne, 20 March 2018 
 
 
 
 
European Athletics Technical Delegates’ Course and Evaluation 
16-18 March 2018 – Budapest/HUN 
 
 
 
 
Dear General Secretary, 
 
 
After the participation of the candidates from your federation in the European Athletics 
Technical Delegates’ course and evaluation in Budapest/HUN, we would like to inform 
you about the results accordingly.  
 
 
The hereunder mentioned candidates have passed successfully the examination 
according to the respective evaluation criteria and have therefore been integrated in the 
European Athletics Technical Delegates’ Panel 2019-2022: 
 

Krizstina Horvàth / HUN 
Peter Kerner / HUN 

Imre Matrahazi / HUN 
 
 
We kindly ask you to inform the above candidates. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Christian Milz  
CEO 


